
Rhode Island Transition Academy 2022

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

The Short and Sweet Month Has Arrived 

RITA EVENTS

* New Internships  
     Update 
     
*Community Days 
     to Resume

*RITA Recognizes
   Black History  
       Month



Internships Update…Students ǘcited for the Nǣt OpportunitǗ 

(Left) Fran cleaning the 
shop at the local 
mechanic.  
(Below/Bottom Left)  
Mike at CVS, in action 
with a price-check. 

(Right) Ethan at 
CVS, ensuring no 
expired vitamins are 
left in aisle 9. 

(Left) Landon keeping 
the stairwell clear and 
free of dirt and grime, at 
Cedar Springs 
apartments



Pre-Pandemiǀ CommunitǗ Days tǐ Resume…SooǏ

March appears to be the target month for RITA’s 
‘Friday Community Days’ to resume.    In the 
meantime, students are spending their Fridays 
engaging in productive group activities such as 
zen-like ‘Diamond Dots’ and each developing a 
Dream Vacation project, including planning, 
budgeting, and presenting their Hypothetical 
Trip to the class.  



RITA Students RecognǴinǅ FebruarǗ, Blacǌ HistorǗ Month

Black History Month was created to focus attention on the contributions of African Americans to the 
United States. It honors all Black people from all periods of U.S. history, from the enslaved people 
first brought over from Africa in the early 17th century to African Americans living in the US today.

Celebrating Black History Month in February.  RITA Students dedicate time to participate in 
important class discussions and caring engagement with each other.


